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The 2019 bylaw amendment proposals have been sent to the Board of Directors and will be 
posted on the website by April 19, 2019. Copies of the proposed amendments will also be 
printed in the convention delicate handbooks. 

 

Incorporated state and chapter bylaw templates were also reviewed and amended by the 
committee and sent to the chapters and states for adoption at their annual meeting. Adopted 
bylaws are to be sent to the bylaw committee only.  After the convention, the templates will be 
reviewed and amended accordingly to the national bylaw amendments. 

 

Thank you to my committee members Joanna Henshaw, Cecilia Essenmacher and Joann Blum 
for two years of dedicated service.  


